
1 November 2022 

  

Dear Friends, 

  

Today Ray travels to Colombia again.  On Thursday a family from Grand Rapids, MI 

is coming to Bogota to visit.  When Duberney (Dany) Campos was 8 years old we 

helped facilitate his adoption from Puerto Lleras.  He is now a young adult with 

family and wants Ray to travel with him and his wife and daughter to see his birth 

family. This will take place on Saturday in Villavicencio where his family lives now. 
  

Following that Ray will fly to the other side of the mountains to visit and 

encourage Claudia and Delcy. They are working on translation and literacy with 

the indigenous Katio.  There are 39,000 Katio who need the scriptures in their 

language.  Because of covid and security Ray hasn't been there for 3 years when a 

recording studio was built and for a future radio station. 
  

Then on the 12th to 17th the plan is to reestablish a short wave radio station in the 

plains area where we lived for 20 years. 
  

The mission conference in Mexico was really fun and inspirational.  There were 

indigenous people from 4 different areas of Mexico.  In total about 300 came. 
  

After that I flew with the Mexican director in his Cessna 182 for 2½ hours to 

Chihuahua, Mexico to look at a low power radio station.  I have been making 

recommendations for better lightning protection and transmitters since returning 

home. 
  

Please pray for safety in travel and good health and no security events.  

  

John 20:21 As the Father has sent me, I am sending you! 

  

God bless, 

 Ray and Doris 


